July 13, 1970

. Dr. Suketami Tominaga

University of Maryland School of Medicine
Institute of International Medicine
Division of Epidemioclogy and Biostatistics
660 Weet Redwocd Street, Howard Hall
B.ltimore, Maryland 21801

Dear Tomi:

I am overwhelmed with the apeed in which you forwarded the material to

Dr. Stamler and provided our needed information. I will attempt to mateh it in
getting you a first draft of the first paper.

I haven't digested the data yet, but at first glance I am a bit disappointed,
dnd don't uite understand, the poor sensitivity of I, F, V4.

Anyway, many, many thanks.
You also, as usual, helped us get unblocked on another problem, and I
enclose Chno's findings of the mortality ratios by ECG item in our hztcr»

unational study.

Dr. H. Tsukamoto's visit was pleasant. He is a rare phuamtm in life
insurance medicine--ambitious and a good researcher.

Rogatda.

" Henry Blackbura, M.D. :
HB/re

¢.¢. Dr. Ohno




